
 
KA HAKU ROAD CLOSURES 

Ka Haku / Roundabout Road Repair 
Begins Wednesday, September 7, 2022, and will last about 6 weeks. 

 
Our neighboring community association, P2CA, owns the stretch of Ka Haku Road from the highway entrance to 

about where the Anini Trail is located. P2CA has scheduled much-needed repairs to the damaged sections of 
concrete on Ka Haku Road from the highway to the roundabout. 

 
 P2CA will host a town hall meeting to discuss the road repair project as well as the traffic pattern changes at the Ka 

Haku roundabout so that it operates like other roundabouts on the island. 
 

P2CA Town Hall Meeting: Ka Haku Repairs & Changes 
Friday, September 2, 2022 - 9:00am 

Princeville Community Center 
 

The road work will affect traffic and events at and around Prince Albert Park and the Princeville Community 
Center. The Saturday farmers' market will not take place at Prince Albert Park during the road work. The event 
host is currently looking for an alternate location. Please visit PrincevilleCommunity.com for updates when available 

to the farmers' market location during the road work. 
 

Give yourself extra time to get where you need to be, please drive with aloha, be mindful of the neighborhood 
residents as you follow the detour signs, and be kind to the construction crew as they work to improve the road 

conditions. Forward this email to your family, friends, and vacation rental guests. 
 

The road repair schedule is below; it is approximate, weather permitting, and subject to change. On the 
maps, RED indicates the road section is closed; GREEN indicates the road section is open. 

 

Phase 1: Sept. 7 - Sept. 21 
 
 

Ka Haku Road entrance from the highway is closed 
entirely. 

The roundabout is open. 
Use Lei O Papa Road to enter and exit Princeville. 

Follow the detour signs. 

Phase 1 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Femail.comwebcorp.net%2Fls%2Fclick%3Fupn%3DbAlNbCo0L3INRw2BsYdKX6Gy36HSsGjLDKAV5MeHOGrfMTqDFMWLxdGtwC7U9OfRE7LiuVG1pT0fyMHEYu7NsQ-3D-3DOkgQ_NwKI-2BGiLIjwf5h2M0hdRnAUvROS7Pk0hLS50FBfweq5IJAfFROTwT34XNLDuYnR0g0e8aNsA-2FIdOBRv4Pr8Cm35lXUzjQ1K0AgLyFN1rg6M8a7G-2BxnrClImu7QD1Wv1V-2FiXYqJeJJrZ0SxTZ6YdhNmcgMlZZKyvwesNP0CsJUMX5EcTiGRJnRwZpxndbYSh8Re2TrmKwLWRe0MsravOF-2FA-2BpyIDNAJCFYq2N0w-2BLU4Yapj89krR8QPT9K5TbNtcl&data=05%7C01%7C%7C3fc76debfa0c45d808f608da8b0c4d39%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637975182205451929%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=szgZn7dHCPxj81zaq36mTVE6hjMeRcFuMZetpizLu30%3D&reserved=0


  

Phase 2: Sept. 22 - Oct. 6 
 
 

Ka Haku Road from just past the roundabout to the 
highway is open only for exiting Princeville. 

Cannot enter Princeville from Ka Haku Road at the 
highway. 

To enter Princeville, use Lei O Papa Road. 
Follow the detour signs. 

 
From Queen Emma's Drive, only a left turn is allowed. 

Phase 2 

 
 

  

Phase 3: Oct. 7 - Oct. 19 
 
 

Ka Haku Road from just past the roundabout to the 
highway is open only for exiting Princeville. 

Cannot enter Princeville from Ka Haku Road at the 
highway. 

To enter Princeville, use Lei O Papa Road. 
Follow the detour signs. 

 
From Queen Emma's Drive, only a slight right-turn jog 
is allowed to connect to the western lane of Ka Haku 

Road. 

Phase 3 

 
 

 

 


